
 

 

  
                                                    

 

 

‘At Amblecote we achieve because in our pupils we believe.’ 
 

 

16th September 2024 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that our reception staff will be running a PE club 
after school on the following Fridays:  
 

20th September, 27th September, 4th October, 11th October, and 18th 
October. 

 
During these sessions, the children will need to bring their outdoor PE uniform, 
which consists of navy/black jogging bottoms and sweatshirt, a white t-shirt, and 
trainers. They will be provided with a biscuit and a drink before heading outside. 
 
We have an exciting array of activities planned to keep the children fit, healthy, 
and to develop their muscles and fundamental movement skills, including 
balancing, travelling, jumping, and ball skills. The pupils will also have the 
opportunity to use the balance bikes and participate in parachute games. 
Improving physical skills has a significant impact on children's strength and 
dexterity for writing. 
 
The cost for each session is £3.00, totalling £15.00 for the five-week programme. 
Please click on the link below and complete the form by Thursday morning if 
your child would like to take part. Payment will be made available to you on 
School Money on Thursday. 
 
After the club, children can be collected from the side gate by the kitchen area 
at 4:15 pm.  
 
If you have any questions, please speak to a member of the reception team. 
 
Kins Regards, 
 
Mrs Price 

 
 

Head Teacher: Mrs J Cook 
Amblecote Primary School 

School Drive 
Amblecote 

Stourbridge 
West Midlands 

DY8 4DQ 
 

Tel: 01384 818335 
info@amblecote.dudley.sch.uk 


